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REPORT: Favorable, 4-0 In Favor: Council Members Glaros, Harrison, Lehman, and Turner.  

 

The Public Safety and Fiscal Management Committee convened on October 11,2017 to review the 

appointment of Mr. Stanley Earley to become the Director of the Office of Management and Budget 

(OMB) for Prince George’s County. He has been Acting Director since June 2017. 
 

Mr. Stanley E. Earley, a resident of Largo, previously worked for Prince George’s County government 

from 1996 to 2003, where he served in various budget/financial roles. He served as Deputy Chief 

Administrative Officer for Budget until he became the Deputy City Manager for Dayton, Ohio. Prior to 

his return to County government, Mr. Earley served as Chief Budget Officer for Howard University. 

 

Mr. Earley serves on numerous boards and committees including the National Board of Directors of the 

Government Finance Officers Association, the National Conference for Community and Justice of 

Montgomery County, Ohio Arts and Cultural District. 

 

Stanley Earley has a B.A. degree from Haverford College and a M.A. degree in Urban Affairs from the 

New School for Social Research. He is also a Certified Economic Development Professional. 

 

During the Committee session, a discussion was held about the County budget and Fiscal Analysis of 

policies and programs. 

 

After a thorough discussion, the Public Safety and Fiscal Management Committee voted the 

appointment of Stanley Earley out favorably, 4-0. 
 


